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November Rhymes


Five little men in a flying saucer 

Five little men in a flying saucer 

Flew round the world one day

They looked left and right

But they didn’t like the sight

So one man flew away

Four little men in a flying saucer… 

The wheels on the bus

The wheels on the bus go round and round

Round and round, round 

The wheels on the bus go round and round

All day long

The wipers on the bus go swish swish swish…

We’re flying to the moon

We’re flying to the moon

We’re flying to the moon

Blast off away we go

We’re flying to the moon

We’re going in a spacecraft…

We’re landing on the moon…

We’re walking out in space…

We’re flying back to earth…

Climb aboard the spaceship                                                        

Climb aboard the spaceship



I am a rocket
We’re going to the moon.




I am a rocket, crouched on the ground

Hurry and get ready




Waiting quietly, without a sound

We’re going to blast off soon.



Light this fuse on my little toe

Put on your helmets




Ready for take off, Here I go

And buckle up real tight.




Whoosh!

Here comes the countdown,

Let’s count with all our might.

10,9,8,7,6,5,4,3,2,1…Blast Off!


One little, two little, three little motor cars

One little, two little, three little motor cars

One little, two little, three little motor cars

One little, two little, three little motor cars

Driving all in a row

One little, two little, three little tractors/lorries/buses 
�


 It’s hard to believe we are half way through our first term. Most of the children have settled well and have enjoyed all our Hallowe’en activities. We hope you all had a lovely Hallowe’en break. After Hallowe’en we will remain in school for a longer day. Doors will open at 1.20p.m for collection until 1.30p.m











Our Focus


Theme:- “Traffic”


Colour:- Green


Shape:-  Rectangle





We encourage the children to be independent in nursery. They enjoy making choices and decisions, tidying up, putting on sweatshirts, aprons and toileting independently. Please help us by  promoting  independence at home and please encourage all children to hang up their own coats every day and to walk in and out of school without being carried.   








Our theme for this month is 


“Traffic”. Our monthly planner is on display on the parents’ notice-board. Please feel free to take a little read so you will be familiar with the topic. We would appreciate all completed audits as soon as possible.





 





         Important Dates for you diary


 Big Bedtime Read information session for parents. Date to be arranged


Book Fair 10th- 15th Nov 1.20-1.40


Please remember to check your emails often. We would greatly appreciate if you confirm receipt of email  by a simple response. Many thanks.  





Please remember that November Snack Money is now due £8.00 for the month. Still a lot of outstanding money to be paid!!! 


Dinner money to be paid on Monday- £12.50 in a marked envelope.








